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We strongly support establishing working hour limits throughout the nuclear power 
industry as is done in other industries critical to peoples safety. It is even more necessary in an 
industry which has the capability of affecting the lives of tens of thousand people due to worker 

fatigue. These working hour limits should apply to all times an employee is on the job at the 
nuclear plant.  

We also support the implementation of proposed rule # two. It is quite surprising to us 

that such a rule does not exist at present. Whistle blowers are an important asset to any company 
whose misdeeds have the probability of harming a large sector of the population.  

As concerned citizens we again urge you to implement these rules.  

Thank you 

Jesse and Rose Steinman
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